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House Building Project Report 

 

On February 5th, 2021 Cambodian Ministries for 

Christ began building a house for a disadvantaged 

family. 

The house project is a gift from the charitable funds 

of our brothers and sisters in Christ and the 

churches in the USA through Cambodian Ministries 

for Christ. We have constructed 5 houses 

previously, at a cost of $2500 each for a metal 

house. We are currently completing a 6th house. 

The house measures 26’ by 13’ with a ceiling in 

the bedroom area for heat protection. The house 

consists of a 13’ by 16.5’ bedroom, 5’ by 13’ 

kitchen, and a 5’ by 13’ seating area. An 18” thick 

concrete foundation supports the building.  

The receiving family is made up of Mr. Phoung 

Phak, age 29, husband of Mab Montha, age 28. 

They have three children, Phannin, a daughter, age 

8 in 2nd grade; Phannak, a daughter, age 6 in 1st 

grade; and Sophun, age 4. 

The parents have limited daily income of $3.75 to 

$5 working from darn to dusk as laborers for 

people who need their services. Their work varies 

from construction work, planting and harvesting 

potatoes, rice farming, and other occupations 

depending on the needs of the people who hire 

them. Sometimes they have no income and no food 

on that day. Since the day they were married they 

have not been able to afford a house. 

The husband and wife are followers of Jesus and 

faithfully attend services at Srae Nouy Church, lead 

by Pastor Moam Sam Oeun. After Sunday church 

services they go to work in their village. 

Cambodian Ministries for Christ and this family 

thanks everyone who sent money to help people in 

Cambodia. You have given our people hope and 

put a smile on their faces. Most importantly you 

give them the ability to live. Thank you very much 

from the bottom of our hearts. We pray you will 

continue to send money for house buildings to help 

our people in Cambodia in the future. 
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May God bless you and your ministries in the USA.  

 
Ravy Manickam 
 


